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Happy New Year 2025 
Sunningdale Parish Council would like to wish all 

residents a Happy New Year! 2025 will be a busy and 

exciting year, with various projects and events being 

planned. Please visit the news page on the website for 

further updates. 

 

2024: A Reflection 

In 2024, the Parish Council completed many projects around the village. From 

opening the new Junior Playground and creation of a new footpath alongside 

Whitmore Lane. Many events were held, including bouncy castle days and return 

of the Open Air Cinema evening and Summer festival. Thank you to all our 

volunteers and sponsors that supported the Christmas Tree Light Switch-On. 

 

Enjoying the outdoors during the New Year 
The parish council can provide a Parish Walks leaflet which maps four circular 

walks around Sunningdale, please visit us in the office if you would like one. 

Broomhall Park tennis season tickets are also still available for the 24/25 year. 

Please visit our website for further information on both the circular walks and 

tennis. https://sunningdale-pc.org.uk/  

 

Children’s Book Exchange 
The 1936 ‘K6’ unused telephone box located on Blacknest 
Gate Road was renovated and relocated to Broomhall 
Recreation Ground in October 2024. In January 2025 shelving 
will be installed so the telephone box can be used as a 
children’s book exchange to compliment the services of 
Sunningdale Library. If you have any children’s books you 
would like to donate, please contact us on 01344 874 268. 
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